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Comments: As a regular national forest user I am continually dismayed at the quantity and nature of target

shooting. I applaud efforts to maintain designated sites and enforce littering policies. In general, with the growth

of outdoor recreation users it is unsafe to promote active target shooting near recreation areas. From a land use

standpoint it is not possible to perform activities such as as mountain biking, dirt biking, or hiking elsewhere.

However, there are many facilities that offer shooting ranges. The use of public lands for target shooting is a

means to do things which are not accepted in facilities such as drink while shooting. I would prefer to see target

shooting in the high use forest lands either completely eliminated or significantly restricted. 

 

Thank you

 


